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Nanotechnology has attracted much research attention
over the past few years because of its outstanding
properties, and nanoparticles have emerged as a
promising strategy for drug delivery systems. These
nanosystems can for instance improve drug
bioavailability, reduce drug release time, enhance drug
solubility, and eliminate drug aggregation, thus
possessing the potential to minimize side-effects and
improve the efficacy of drug therapies. This Special
Issue will highlight the latest research on nanoparticle
drug delivery systems, and we invite you to provide novel
evidence and summarize recent advances, trends, and
future directions related to nanoparticle-based drug
delivery systems, focusing on therapeutic applications.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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